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Non-tenure track appointments are of benefit and offer significant advantages to academic 
programs within the university. However, in rare but important circumstances, academic 
programs benefit from the conversion of non-tenure track appointments to tenure-track 
appointments. 
 
To facilitate conversion of a faculty member's appointment from non-tenure track to 
tenure track in a fair and open manner, the process set forth in University Procedure 
12.02.99.R0.01 (Convert Non-Tenure Track Appointment to Tenure Track Appointment), 
as may be updated from time to time, must be completed. 
 

 

https://inside.tamuc.edu/aboutus/policiesProceduresStandardsStatements/rulesProcedures/12faculty/12.02.99.R0.01ConvertNonTenureTrackAppointmentstoTenureTrackAppointment.pdf

